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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 

MOKE SAFETY RECALL – 12/19/2019 

NHTSA Reference: 19v905 

VIN: XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 

Dear Moke Owner, 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.  Cruise Car, Inc. has 
found that certain 2019 MOKE LSV’s, fail to comply to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard No. 205 “Low Speed 
Vehicles,” with the VIN shown above.  

Issue: Your 2019 MOKE LSV may have a noncompliance with Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard No. 205 
Glazing materials. Some vehicles shipped with AS2 Glass vs the AS1 Rated windshields.  

Risk: Only AS1 windshields are approved for use on streets and meet the high standards set forth by 
NHTSA. The AS2 windshield is not safe for use on streets and there is a risk of personal injury should an 
accident occur. 

Resolve: The windshield installed is marked in black print on the bottom corner indicating if glass is AS1 or AS2.  
Should it show AS2, please immediately contact us at the number listed below. Free of any charge to you, Cruise Car 
will immediately send a windshield technician to the vehicle location to immediately replace the windshield should 
it be found to be the incorrect AS2 glass. All service visits will be scheduled around your convenience. 

Contact: Call the Cruise Car/Moke Customer service hotline to arrange for your vehicle to be reprogrammed. This 
replacement is free of charge.  Please call (941) 355-3070. 

If you are still having difficulty getting your vehicle repaired in a reasonable time or without charge, you may write 
the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Ave. S.E., Washington, D.C. 
20590 or call the toll free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to 
http://www.safercar.gov.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Adam Sulimirski 
Cruise Car 
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